
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
St Nicholas CE VA Primary School 

Station Road 
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Vision Statement: 
‘At St Nicholas we nurture everyone to be the best we can be, in a caring and inclusive Christian environment.’  UNCRC Article 29: 

All children have the right to learning that allows them to become the best that they can be.’ 

 
30  January 2018  
 
Dear Parents 
 
Building Work 
 
After a long planning process, The Ark have been given the go ahead to build their long 
awaited ‘Raft .  This mobile classroom  is arriving during half term week. This will enable The 
Ark to offer extra Breakfast, Afterschool and Holiday club places for school age children. 
 
Work will commence the week beginning the 5th February 2018. Whilst I acknowledge 
there will be some disruption, I am assured all works will be carried out with least possible 
disruption to all of us. 
 
An office and WC will be present on site during the works and a covered fence panel will be 
installed around the unit. 
 
The building will be situated on the grass area in front of The Ark car park.  Building work is 
set to run for approximately 7 weeks. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or Jane Scott, Manager of 
The Ark. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Tracy Maley  
Headteacher  

 
 

 


